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Chair,
The Mauritius delegation extends a very warm welcome to the high level delegation of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines during this third cycle of the UPR.

We congratulate Saint Vincent and the Grenadines for providing free education both girls and boys from the age of 05 to 16 with a view to achieving universal access to education, in line with SDG 4. We further congratulate St Vincent and the Grenadines for having established the Support for Education and Training aiming at helping recent college graduates integrate into the work force.
We applaud the country for having enacted the Domestic Violence Act, inter alia, to seek redress and reparations for victims.
In a brotherly spirit, we recommend that Saint Vincent and the Grenadines:

(i) Align the minimum age of work to 16 years old to ensure that children finish their compulsory education; and

(ii)  Adopt a coherent strategy to ensure that students with Special Education Needs are not left behind.
We wish Saint Vincent and the Grenadines a successful review. Thank you.
